
18 March 2020 

Dear Teachers and Parents, 

 

I am starting art with a choice-based project. Please have your student/child select one project 

from the links attached. Send me a photo of the completed work to my email 

(dshumate@saintjamesschool.org) , and I will download it for a virtual Fine Arts Show! 

 

The first project is due next Friday, March 27. There will be only TWO mandatory projects a 

month, but I encourage every student to submit more if they please. Have fun and be creative! 

 

Stay tuned for updates. 

 

Happy Creating!!! 

 

 

Daniela Shumate 

 

 

Links: 

https://cassiestephens.blogspot.com/ 

https://theartofeducation.edu/2020/03/13/27-art-activities-and-lessons-to-try-at-home/ 

https://www.artforkidshub.com/ 
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